
FAA Safety Team presents:

FAASTeam Flight Instructor Forum Open to All Pilots



Our first topic is a discussion of "Stable Approach
and Go-around".  The General Aviation Joint
Steering Committee (GAJSC) has determined
that loss of control accidents during landing can
be avoided with stabilized approaches.
We will consider teaching points recommended
by the GAJSC to properly perform stabilized
approaches, to avoid destabilizing influences,
and to immediately safely go around when
appropriate.  We will also discuss our own
experiences teaching stabilized approaches and
safely going around.
 
Our second topic is "CFIs and the Compliance
Philosophy".
This topic is a discussion of FAA's Compliance
Philosophy which is a change in the FAA's
emphasis from punitive enforcement to
"Compliance Actions" that emphasize correction
of unsafe behavior.  We will discuss the criteria
used by the FAA in determining whether a
transgression receives a "kinder and gentler"
response or the more severe "violation" action.
Flight Instructors, Ground Instructors, Designated
Pilot Examiners, and Instructors in training are
welcome and encouraged to attend.  Click the
link below and register TODAY.

Event Details

Tue, Aug 21, 2018 - 18:30 EDT

Wings of Carolina Flying Club

702 Rod Sullivan Road

Sanford, NC 27330

Contact: Jan Squillace
919-606-0233

safety@wingsofcarolina.org

Select #: EA3984909

Lead Representative Jan W. Squillace



Directions: Enter airport grounds from Rod Sullivan Road.
Turn right on AMMONS Farm Road. Keep chain link fence
and airport beacon on your left. Turn left at gate with Wings of
Carolina banner. Park next to the Wings of Carolina Hangar.
For Fly-In participants, parking is available on ramp in front of
Wings of Carolina Flying Club hangar.
When flying in, park in any of the spots with tiedown ROPES

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


